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Dear Lab Director, 

The HIV Dynamics and Replication Program (HIV DRP) is in the process of 
planning the 24th 
Annual DRP Think Tank Meeting to be held on Tuesday, May 11, 2021.  This 
meeting will be held virtually, beginning at approximately 8:30 AM. 

As before, the program will consist of a series of short (15-minutes or less) 
presentations by members of the local retrovirology community on topics 
related to HIV, AIDS, and retrovirus biology. 

In order to facilitate the planning effort, we would appreciate your 
encouraging members of your lab to submit a presentation title for a 10-15 
minute presentation and/or register at the following link XXXXXX.

If you have any questions or suggestions, you can contact Valerie Turnquist 
at turnquiv@mail.nih.gov 

Thank you,
John Coffin
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